December 20th, 2023

The Shelby County Board of Supervisors met in a special session at 8:30 A.M. in the Supervisors Chamber in the
Courthouse with the following members present: Steve Kenkel, Charles Parkhurst, Bryce Schaben, and Mark
Maxwell, Clerk.

It was moved by Parkhurst, seconded by Schaben , to approve the agenda. Motion carried unanimously.
Brent Scheve from the Agency updated the Supervisors with coverages and required bonds for Shelby County
the cost rise estimated a year ago in the current budget was sufficient to cover these insurance cost increases.
As property values and other insured property values rise the insurance rates have risen also. Although the
percentage of increases charged to Shelby County are very significant this rise in rates is industry wide.

Required bonding costs for elected officials was discussed also and added to the cost added to the 2025 budget.

Several departments presented preliminary budgets for the Supervisors to consider. The final numbers will be
done when the budgeting forms are available on the Department of Management website.

No action was taken at this meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:10 A.M.

Steve Kenkel, Chairperson
ATTEST:

Mark Maxwell Clerk to the Board of Supervisors



